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The SIP POP was put forward by the Oregon Department of Human Services’ 

(ODHS) Self-Sufficiency Program (SSP) and is included as a $10M investment in 

the Governor’s Recommended Budget. SIP was developed in partnership with 

the Governor’s Office, the Oregon Tribes, culturally specific Domestic Violence 

and Sexual Assault (DVSA) providers and our partner DVSA providers statewide. 

 

SIP recognizes that tribes and culturally specific organizations know their 

communities best and survivors know their circumstances best. 

Increase accessibility and meaningful financial 
support for survivors 
The intent of the SIP POP is to increase the accessibility of advocacy services and meaningful financial 

support to survivors of domestic violence and sexual assault including Tribal communities, individuals 

without children, and vulnerable populations. 

Increase autonomy and resources for providers 
The funding gives tribes and organizations autonomy on how to administer their programs and provides 

survivors the ability to decide which supports they need to stay safe and maintain stability. In addition to 

serving survivors in a more culturally holistic way and providing resources for those who may be ineligible 

for the Temporary Assistance for Domestic Violence Survivors (TA-DVS) Program, a portion of the funds 

will support the administrative costs of overseeing the program. 
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